
Entry Procedure 

When in-person services begin in January, members and guests will 

enter the church through the front door marked #1 located closest to 

the ramp from the front parking lot.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Once in the foyer, Greeters will direct entrants into two lines where 

they will approach a check-in table so their attendance can be 

recorded for that Sunday’s service.  

 

 

After passing the check-in table, everyone will be directed to door #2 

into the sanctuary. 

 

Once inside the sanctuary, members may deposit their tithes and 

offerings in a collection box and then proceed, with the assistance of 

ushers, to their seat for service.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Should anyone need to exit the sanctuary before the conclusion of the 

service, they should do so through the door marked as #3. Women 

may use the side door adjacent to this door to access their restroom. 

Please note that in an attempt to maintain safe conditions, maximum 

occupancy will be observed in all restrooms.  

 

Once service is over, everyone will be directed to exit via the double 

side doors, marked #4, or through door number #3 (at the rear of the 

sanctuary). 

 

 
 

Ushers, greeters, and other staff may assist in directing this flow with 

a goal of maintaining proper social distancing. During inclement 

weather, the exit flow from the sanctuary may be reduced so that 

drivers may pull vehicles close to an exit to pick up family and guests.  

 

Additional information may be given from the pulpit during or near the 

end of services and any fellowship greetings should occur outside of 

the sanctuary. 

 

MSTCOG Covid Committee is here to assist you in any way possible. Please let us know your 

concerns.  Contact Sis. Christine Knight or email us at martinstreetcog@gmail.com. 

EXIT 


